
Notice regarding the use of digital seals for all projects submitted to BCPR 

 

As you are all aware, all projects submitted to the Bureau of Construction Project Review must be 

submitted utilizing our ePlans Electronic Plan Review System.  Please be advised, starting in January of 

2019, we will be requiring all documents to be provided with a digital signature and seal.   

The NJ Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors adopted their rules for digital signatures and 

seals in November of 2015 and NJ Board of Architects adopted their rules for digital signature and seals 

in May of 2017.  As such, we believe it is reasonable to expect all design professionals submitting 

documents to the BCPR to have digital seals by January of 2019.   

You may find the following links to the DCA-Division of Codes and Standards webpage helpful. 

Architects:  

http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/arch%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%205_2

2_17.pdf 

Engineers: 

http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/engr%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%202_2

4_16.pdf 

Be advised, electronic signatures and seals are for ELECTRONIC submissions only.  Once released by the 

Department, all hard-copied plans must contain an original signature and an embossed seal.   

 

 

6/2018 

 

 

 

 

http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/arch%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%205_22_17.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/arch%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%205_22_17.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/engr%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%202_24_16.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/dca/divisions/codes/alerts/pdfs/engr%20elec%20sign%20seal%20memo%202_24_16.pdf

